JANUARY 1983

(3rd Wednesday of the Month)

MEETING: The first meeting of the New Year will be held at 7:00 pm Wednesday, January 19, 1983 in the Community Room of the South-Side Library on Lafayette.

PROGRAM & BUSINESS: Our Speakers for the evening will be Roy & Sally Agile of Bay City, who are volunteers at the LDS Branch Genealogical Library in Midland. They will speak on "Research Material Available at the Library". The program will begin promptly at 7:00 pm so there will be time for a business meeting afterwards.

NEW MEMBERS:

Eldean Hamme of Bay City

COMING EVENTS: The Detroit Society for Genealogical Research, Inc.

12 Feb 1983 - Kenneth Parker, PhD: Federal Government Records

Available in Washington, D.C. In honor of the new genealogical book being published by the National Archives, Dr. Parker will discuss his experiences at the National Archives. All meetings are a 2 pm in the Explorer's Room of the Detroit Public Library, 5201 Woodward Avenue, Detroit, MI and are open to the public.

Saginaw Genealogical Society, Inc. Beginning Workshop will be held on Saturday, February 26, 1983 with Diane E. Prout as Chairperson. Enrollment coupons are available at Hoyt Library. Advanced Workshop will be on Saturday, March 26, 1983.

Spring Seminar this year will be held on Saturday April 30, 1983 in

Frankenmuth. Mark these dates on your calender.

MEMBERSHIP: Now is the time to pay your dues. Dues are payable in January of each year. The cost of membership is \$5.00 per member, \$2.00 for each additional member of the same family. Make check or money order payable to: Mrs. Hilda A. Taylor, Treasurer, at the mailing address below, or pay at the regular meeting. Each member receives a membership card for the year and a copy of the Clarion each month. Limited research in the Bay County area is a part of our service to members. Please send SASE with your request.

MAILING ADDRESS:

BAY COUNTY GENEALOGICAL SOCIETY, P.O. BOX 27, ESSEXVILLE, MI 48732

Happy New Year